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WASHINGTON – U.S. Sen. Mark R. Warner (D-VA), Vice Chairman of the 
Senate Select Committee on Intelligence and a member of the Senate 
Banking Committee, released the following statement after President Trump 
signed an executive order “Imposing Certain Sanctions in the Event of Foreign 
Interference in a United States Election”:  
“In order to deter foreign interference in future elections, we must make 
it clear to Russia and other adversaries that interference is 
unacceptable, and will have painful consequences.  
“Unfortunately, President Trump demonstrated in Helsinki and 
elsewhere that he simply cannot be counted upon to stand up to Putin 
when it matters. While the Administration has yet to share the full text, 
an executive order that inevitably leaves the President broad discretion 
to decide whether to impose tough sanctions against those who attack 
our democracy is insufficient. 
“If we are going to actually deter Russia and others from interfering in 
our elections in the future, we need to spell out strong, clear 
consequences, without ambiguity. We remain woefully underprepared to 
secure the upcoming elections, and an executive order is simply no 
substitute for congressional action, such as the strong measures 
included in the bipartisan DETER Act.” 
Sen. Warner is a co-sponsor of the Defending Elections from Threats by 
Establishing Redlines (DETER) Act. 
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